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From:
To: Wicke,Chris
Cc: carol.h.knowles@gmail.com
Subject: Fwd: letter of support 16 cowdy street
Date: June 9, 2024 5:04:44 PM

hi chris!
my neighbour is hoping to build an addition on her house. i am writing in support of her
application for a minor variance D13-033-2024.
we hope she will have this application approved as soon as possible.

thanks for your consideration on this matter.

sue livesey


